
Members of the McMahon Estate Local Structure Plan
Community and Stakeholder Reference Group recently
joined the group’s chairperson, Councillor Jan Lewis, Shire
CEO Sam Mastrolembo and staff on a site walk in the area.
The tour provided a chance for members of the group who
live in the area to express their views on what changes they
would like to see and what they feel should be preserved. 
While the group will provide valuable input into the project,
the Shire is still seeking general public input to guide the
development of the McMahon Estate, Cable Beach. 
The primary focus of the project will be to deliver housing
for Broome in line with a Local Structure Plan. 
It will consider:

Affordable housing and open space
Improved connectivity with a focus on safety and
legibility
Integration of drainage using water-sensitive urban
design principles.

How to get involved
To help the Shire create a plan that responds to the local
character, community and environment, we want to hear
from you to understand what is important to you about this
area now and in the future. You can share your thoughts on
the interactive project page until June 30, 2024. 

Lock and Load Laser Tag is back at the Civic
Centre this July school holidays. Bring the
excitement of video gaming to life in a high
energy, live gaming experience.
Broome Civic Centre, July 3
Bookings: broomeciviccentre.com.au 
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You are invited to join us for the BRAC Biggest
Morning Tea next week. Enjoy tea, coffee, and
light refreshments while we come together to
support Cancer Council Australia's Biggest
Morning Tea fundraiser.
Broome Recreation and Aquatic Centre,
10am - 11am, Wednesday, June 12

BRAC Biggest Morning Tea

Help shape McMahon Estate’s future

Book laser tag early!
Broome Surf Life Saving Club remains open but there
is no beach access from there. 
Primary beach access to Cable Beach is the stairs 90m
to the north of Cable Beach House restaurant. 
Lighting has been installed along the temporary path
leading to the Surf Club.  
A shade sail has been installed at the playground.
Footpath works are continuing near the entrance of
the Surf Club car park.

For more information about the works and measures in
place, visit broome.wa.gov.au/wcbfr or scan the QR code.

What’s happening @ Cable Beach?

To find out more and get involved with the project, visit the  
page at getinvolved.mysocialpinpoint.com.au/mcmahonlsp 
or scan the QR code above.
Alternatively, you can contact the Shire on (08) 9191 3456
or email shire@broome.wa.gov.au

Kimberley Cycling Strategy 

In collaboration with the Shires of Broome,
Derby-West Kimberley, Halls Creek and
Wyndham-East Kimberley, the Department of
Transport is developing the Kimberley 2050
Cycling Strategy. Help them develop the
strategy by letting them know what your bike
riding needs are; what issues need to be
addressed; and what opportunities you think
will make riding safer and more enjoyable. 
Complete the survey:
mysaytransport.wa.gov.au/kimberleycycling 
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